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After months of uncertainty the crowds flock and the sun shines to celebrate May Queen

Town crier Peter Powell mBuizo610

Rose gqueen Rebecca

- Having a Football Party? .

Need BBQ or Patio Gas?
9

= =

WARRHICTEHN TRAMTRS
3 Old Liverpool Road,
Sankey Bridges, Wamngton

INDOOR KﬂRT lNG ARENA

WITH 2 TRACKS

| = HAPPY HOURS %, |

Mon - Fri 5pm - 9pm l ﬁgﬁm

3x12 mins

Please call for details or visit website
01244 531652 | www.thecircuit.co.uk
Babbage Road, Engineers Park, Sandycroft, Nr. Chester, CH5 20D

Only 15 minutes Imru Il I 1[. Al the end ol l|I1 MG -l.

A right

royal day

Words: Hannah Bargery
Pictures: Mike Boden

CHARACTERS from The
Wizard of Oz, Noah’s Ark
and a group of sailors were
all out on Saturday for
Lymm’s annual May
Queen celebrations.

The sun was shining as
floats from organisations,
sehools and clubs joined the
traditional parade before a
packed programme of enter-
ﬁetamme‘ nt on the May Queen

1d.

Highlights included the
crowning of the new May
Queen, Thea Field, from
Statham Primary School.

The 11-year-old was the
first person in her family to be
selected for the title of May
Queen and said she was most
excited about going through
the village on her beautifully
decorated blue float.

A- pink-coloured float was
also dedicated to this year's
rose queen, Rebecca Layhe.

The nine-year-old Cherry
Tree Primary School pupil
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said: “T've got lots of my fami-
ly m the crowd who I'll be
wa to.

“I had a few ideas for the
float and I wanted to be at all
the meetings about it. I think
it looks really good!”

Also taking part in the
parade was a special 55th
birthday float for the Lymm
Cruising Club; members of the
Women's Institute, Irish danc-
ing academy Rogers and The
Gallery Salon team dressed as
sailors,

It was a particularly special
day for all involved after

uncertainty earlier in the year §

over whether the event would
go ahead.

The original organisers
pulled out over health and
safety worries but a new army
of volunteers agreed to take
over in April.

Lorraine Walsh, of White-
sands Road, said: “We're hav-
ing a fantastic day, the sun is
?ut and all the floats look bril-
iant.”
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